
In Prayer: 

Growing together as a Christ-centered community, worshipping God, extending our Anabaptist 
branch into our world, bearing the lasting fruit of discipleship, and planting the seeds for God’s  

reign through hospitality, service and reconciliation with God and others 

Many of us have been in prayer for Robbie Rodriguez following 
the news that her cancer had metastasized to her brain. Robbie 
passed away early Thursday morning of this past week. Please 
continue to keep Nikki and all the family in prayer during this 
time of loss. 
 
Pray for the ministry of Vida Feliz Senior Center in El Torno,  
Bolivia and our friends Wendell and Karen Amstutz.  May our 
partnership bring blessings to each. 
 
We offer our gratitude for the nearly year-long work of bringing 
the solar project to fruition.  Building has begun and the  
completed structure will soon be an extension of our facilities 
and our commitment to our stewardship of our church, our natu-
ral resources, and our community. 
  
 
I will sing of the Lord’s great love forever; with my mouth I will 
make your faithfulness known through all generations.  I will  
declare that your love stands firm forever, that you have estab-
lished your faithfulness in heaven itself.   Psalm 89:1-2, NIV 

Thank you for joining us in worship today. Please contact our  
Church Office if you would like to be included in our church   
correspondence, if you would like prayer, or a pastoral visit. 

   ORDER OF SERVICE 
     -March 10, 2024- 

 
 
 
Prelude 
GATHERING 
     Welcome and Announcements 
     Call to Worship  
     Congregational Singing 
 Come Now Is The Time To Worship, (VT 29) 
 Hear O Israel, the Lord Your God is One Lord 
 Come We That Love The Lord (VT 31) 
     Offering Blessing 
     Passing the Peace 
WORD 
    Congregational Singing  
 Lord, You Have Come To The Lakeshore (VT 283) 
    Children’s Story 
    Scripture Presentation: Mark 12:28-44 
    Sermon   
 RESPONSE 
     Response Song:  Take My Life and Let It Be (VT 759) 
     Prayers of the People 
 SENDING 
     Benediction 

Prelude:  Kelsey Sommer 
Worship Leader:  Ken Kauffman 
Song Leader:  Stan Oyer 
Children’s Story:  Serenity Coulombe 

Thank you for joining Mennonite Mission Network through your 
generous donation of $9,686.75 in 2023.  In the past year we have 
partnered with 116 organization and churches worldwide and 
have 78 workers and partners ministering in 45 countries.  We are 
grateful for your continued commitment to our shared mission. 
Blessings to you as you continue to be a beacon of God’s light in 
your community and beyond. 
  —Marisa Smucker, Executive Director, MMN 



Sunday: 
 8:30am   Potluck Breakfast Fellowship 
 9:00am   Sunday School classes for all ages 
10:15am    Worship Service  
11:30am    Fundraiser Meal 
 6:00pm    Pickleball Open Gym 

This Week: 
Tuesday, 10:00am     Bible Study via Zoom 
Wednesday, 5:30pm Worship Commission meeting via Zoom 
Thursday, 6:30pm     Zion Leadership Table meeting 

Upcoming Events: 
Worship and Song Leader Lunch—March 17, 11:30am 
PrimeTimer’s 5th Sunday Lunch—March 24  
Good Friday Service—March 29, 6-7pm 
Worship Schedule: 
March 17:  Pastor Steve preaching 
March 24:  Palm Sunday.  Jana will be preaching 
Nursery Schedule: 
This Week: Karen Kropf, Luci Coulombe 
Next Week: Luke Sommer, Ron Kropf 
Budget Report:  Offering 3/3/24: $6,642 

Relief Kits/Dignity Kits Collection  
For Mennonite Central Committee 

We will be collecting specific donations each week during Lent,  
from February through March.  Complete lists are posted on the  
bulletin board. 
This Week:  
      3 pair women’s briefs (no red color) 
      Thin maxi sanitary pads, 28 count minimum       
Next Week:  
      2 or 4 bars of laundry soap.  Zote, Fels Naptha or Sunlight brands  
 (available at Thriftway or Walmart) 

11:30AM Annual Fundraiser Meal  
for Vida Feliz Senior Center 

MENU:  Chicken and Rice, salad, tortillas  
    and dessert 
Donations directly support an administrative 
position at the Center in Bolivia which is $10,000USD/year. Checks 
can be written to Zion with “Senior Center” in the memo line 

Annual Zion Family Campout 
August 23-25 

Metzler Park, Estacada  
Join our Church Family for a beautiful weekend in the woods  

with bike riding, campfires, games, and great fellowship! 
You will need to reserve your own campsite spot on the  
Clackamas County Parks website. If you have questions, contact 
Andy Coulombe (andy.coulombe@gmail.com / 503.819.5941) 

Bolivia Trip Informational Meeting.  We will gather in the  
Skylight Room immediately following the meal to talk about dates, 
costs, possible activities while there, and answer questions. All are 
welcome! If you are unable to attend this meeting but would like 
information about the trip, please talk to Carolyn Yoder. 

Red Cross Blood Drive | Vicki Iverson Memorial 
Wednesday, April 3, 1:45-7:15pm | 91 School, Blue Gym 
Go to redcrossblood.org, Sponsor Code: VickiIverson  
to schedule an appointment or call 1-800-RED-CROSS 

Stewards of Children—Sunday, April 14, 12pm-3pm 
This child abuse prevention and response training is encouraged 
for anyone who can attend, especially all Zion volunteers who work 
with minors. Facilitators from Liberty House, a child advocacy  
center in Salem, will be here to lead us through this award-winning 
training. More information, including an Eventbrite online  
registration link to come. 

mailto:andy.coulombe@gmail.com

